CAMBRIDGE COMMITTEE OF SOCIAL SERVICES

193 Shakespeare Street
Cambridge 3434

23 January 2023

Cogswell Surveys
5 Milicich Place
Cambridge 3434

To Whom It May Concern

On behalf of the Cambridge Committee of Social Services, | wish to thank you for your
generous donation of $2000.00 for toys.

The Members of our committee appreciate this donation to the Christmas Cheer project.
Due to such wonderful generosity we were able to give to 120 families, a box of festive
food, grocery vouchers, and parents were able to shop in the toy room at the Salvation
Army.

It is so pleasing to be able to give families something a little extra at Christmas time when
they have been experiencing financial difficulty throughout the year.

Thank you again for your support.
Yours sincerely
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Marie Payne
Treasurer



